
 

WATER OF LEITH CLEAN UP 

& Family Picnic 

 

Organised by the Water of Leith Conservation Trust and supported by Inverleith 
Community Learning & Development and the Inverleith Summer Programme 

 

Why not come along to our “ANNUAL RIVER CLEAN-UP” (trousers 
and long sleeves to avoid the nettles recommended 

 

This year we’re aiming to be somewhere between Stockbridge 
Colonies and Redbraes Park  

(depending on the particular circumstances on the day)  
 

And so why not bring along a packed lunch/and or picnic stuff 
and sit and enjoy some friendly company after the clean up! 

 

 

Sunday 28th June 2016  11 – 1.30 pm 

 

 

ALL WELCOME  
(all young people under 16 years must be accompanied by an adult) 

 

 

MEET AT CANNONMILLS CLOCK (Next to the 
bridge at the bottom of Brandon Terrace) at 

10.45am  
 

Enquires can be made to Callum McLeod at tel. 0131 332 6316 
or by email :Callum.mcleod@ea.edin.sch.uk 
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